Dear Attendee

Thank you for attending the Third Annual Patrick Dimpsey Merry Christmas
Fun Run. The support of people just like yourself is what makes this holiday event
so special. Whether you are a PDMCFR rookie or veteran, you now realize the other
364 days of the year are pointless. Though the yearly peak has come and gone, we
can still reflect on what happened in 2011.

What a year its been! In January, Estonia officially adopted the Euro as its
official currency....finally. Thanks to Rebecca Black, Friday has now become the least
popular day of the week. Also, Nasa found water on Mars and resorts are now
taking reservations for Martian resorts. The Prince of England got married to the
smoking hot Catherine Middleton. Two billion people watched that wedding!
Reports show that 1.8 billion were simply watching to see Catherine. Speaking of a
smoking hottie, Besse Cooper is now 115 years young. Hopefully the ol’ bird will be
around for next years letter. With people living so darn long its no wonder why on
October 31, 2011, the seventh billion person was born.

The biggest news of 2011 came from a small suburb of Chicago. Camp Earth,
a team of super humans, rode their bikes across the country in order to raise money
and awareness of Huntington'’s Disease. | would personally like to thank everyone
who supported Camp Earth. You made it possible.

So as you can see, nothing important happened in 2011, except for Catherine

Middleton and the Patrick Dimpsey Merry Christmas Fun Run. Thank you for
making the PDMCFR a success and [ hope to see you next year!

Sincerely,

Patrick E. Dimpsey I
Race Coordinator




